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STATISTICS ON
WUS CAMPAIGN

Area

Kress Hall--==-cccccecaa-
East Wing--
West Wing-----
Roberts Hall
Swartz Hall

Sigma Chi-==----cccccocmocmccccoeaaao 46.00
Phi Gamma Delta--------ccaccmccmoaocaan 18.75
Sigma Alpha Epsilon

Kappa Sigma-----====c-ccaaan
Delta Upsilon=-=--==-c-ce---
Lambda Chi Alpha----=-c-=c--
Kappa Delta Rho----=-=-==-=---
Phi Lambda Theta=---=-==-=u=

German House--
Hulley House=========-ecccccccccacacnan
Leiser House-=-=-====ceccccccccccccacaax
Owens House--

Scott House
Seventh Street House
Sixth Street House-==-======--c----
Spanish House----
Spratt House--
Stephens House------

Taylor Street House==-=====c=-c---
Walker Street House--=-==--c-ceecccec-co

Bucknell Village
Cabinet--===e=-cmceccccacccaca-

ATTENTION TO CIVIL RIGHTS

One of the main concerns this fall of the
Cabinet and Board of the Christian Association
has been some responsible relationship to the
Civil and Human Rights crises.

Mrs. Elizabeth McLaughlin, Chairman of the
Board, called together in October a group of mem
bers of the faculty and student body to explore
the situation. As a consequence, Dr. Robert E.
Martin, Professor of Government at Howard Univer-
sity, was invited to meet with interested persons
on Saturday afternoon, December 7.

Both Dr. Martin and Dr. Samuel Proctor, who
was on campus the same day, met with about 30 in-
terested people. Specific suggestions for action
came from the session. These included working
with the American Council on Education to estab-
lish a working relationship with a Negro college
in the South for student and faculty exchange, for
the purpose of upgrading education there and sen-
sitizing ourselves to the other needs. Dr. Martin
also suggested that the group might wish to asso-
ciate itself with the Urban League, which has a
broad program of cultural development.

Discussions will be carried further, and la-
ter in the year Dr. Martin will present a series
of lectures on campus on this history and present
status of civil rights in the American scene.
Those interested in working with this program should
contact Dr. McLaughlin or John Nielsen.

STUDENT COMMITTEE ON MIGRANT CHILDREN
TO HOLD DANCE

On January 11, immediately after the
basketball game there will be an informal
dance in the Gym Annex. Admission will be
25¢ per person, and the profits will go to-
ward the scholarship that this committee pro-
vides to enable Margaret Sence of Colorado
and Jim Smith of Florida of migrant families
to go to college. Popcorn and cokes will be
the refreshments, and music will be provided
for dancing. Tickets will be sold at the
door; so come on down after the game.

SANTA CLAUS SUIT RENTAL

Groups may rent a Santa Claus suit at the
office of the University Christian Association.



